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Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome from Radish – Your new School Caterer 

 

We are delighted to announce that Radish will be your new school caterer 

from 1st September 2023.   

 

Radish is a boutique contract catering provider built around the philosophy 

of bringing people together through good food.  

 

We understand the important role that food plays in how we feel and how we 

perform, so getting the right nutrition is vital to fuel your pupils and 

staff to help them be at their best.  

We’re big on creating the right dining experience and offering educational 

elements to our food to encourage pupils to try new and exciting meals, all 

tailored to your School via our added value activities and themed menus.  

 

Our aim is simple… to encourage children to discover diverse and delicious 

healthy food, whilst actively supporting schools in educating the benefits 

of a healthier diet. In doing so we hope to change children’s perception of 

food.  

 

We will ensure that every child that dines with us is well-fed, fully 

sustained and ready to learn and set for the challenges of each school day. 

We have a humble philosophy – children should never miss a meal. 

 

We really look forward to working with your school and delivering healthy 

meals to our little customers.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Rebecca Bridgement 

Managing Director 

http://www.churchillservices.com/

